The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee Meeting will be held

Wednesday, November 28, 2012
7PM to 9PM

At the Mint Canyon Moose Family Center Banquet Room
18000 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country 91351

(On Sierra Hwy .6 mi. North of Soledad Canyon Road)
CCAC Meetings are OPEN TO THE PUBLIC,
FREE OF CHARGE.

JOIN US FOR THE LAST CCAC MEETING OF 2012

The Church of Hope's Food Pantry
Will be presented by
Pastor George Leary

Canyon Country Community Center
Public Outreach Meeting
Will be presented by
Judy Taylour
Director, CCAC

Whittaker-Bermite CAG Update
Will be presented by
Rick Drew
Board President, CCAC

Sanitation District Survey Results
Code Enforcement Update
Santa Clarita City Council Update
Will be presented by
Alan Ferdman



Chair, CCAC

and
and much much More......

So, Mark Your Calendar and Tell Your Friends.
I hope to see you there,
Because,
"Together We Can Make A Difference"
Alan J. Ferdman
Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee
661 713-9344

PLUS

Food Services will be provided by the Moose Lodge,
Starting as early as 5PM
Come join us for Dinner before or during the meeting



